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Book jacket.
Tongue-Tied America Robert N. Sayler 2018-08-21 A brief, practical text that
focuses on the art of speaking persuasively. A discretionary purchase for law
students, business school students, lawyers, and other professionals, this text
compliments any course covering persuasion, trials, appellate advocacy, and any
clinical program with an oral component. New to the Third Edition: Porter v.
Donnelly Case File: With these materials, readers can practice making opening
statements, closing arguments, examining witnesses, and making arguments to a
court. Exercises at the end of each chapter to help you master new skills.
Expanded historical examples of effective and ineffective speeches. Analysis of
how social media has affected verbal persuasion, the dangers of propaganda, and
the roles of facts and emotions in effective rhetoric. Professors and students
will benefit from: This book offers a practical, easy-to-understand approach to
improve your public speaking. The lessons are derived from the best teachings of
classical rhetoric, psychology, law, and the theater. Readers are exposed to
concrete lessons in topics such as how to write an effective verbal presentation,
how to create and use memorable visual aids, how to improve physical delivery and
stage presence, vocal exercises, and techniques to conquer stage fright. The book
also explores how to speak effectively in a world dominated by social media and in
today’s political climate. This book is suitable for a trial practice class
because includes a complete case file for the trial of Porter v. Donnelly.
However, it exceeds the offerings of a typical case file because readers are not
simply learning the nuts and bolts of trial practice exercises; instead, they are
asked to view each of those exercises through the lens of rhetoric.
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative, 1950-1977 R.R. Bowker Company.
Department of Bibliography 1978
The Articulate Advocate Marsha Hunter 2009 Unlike other trial advocacy books that
teach what to say and do in the courtroom, this reference teaches how to say and
do it. Based on 25 years of experience from coaching practitioners, this handbook
reveals techniques—incorporating cutting-edge discoveries in linguistics,
neuroscience, and sports psychology—to help litigators look, sound, and feel
natural and polished in the courtroom. Questions that lawyers face daily, such as
What do I do with my hands? Aren’t gestures distracting? How do I remember
everything? and I tend to talk so fast—how can I slow down? are among the
questions addressed in this handbook.
Assisted Reproductive Technology Charles P. Kindregan 2006 As more people turn to
assisted reproduction, the legal issues surrounding it have become increasingly
complex. Beyond representing patients or clinics, numerous legal problems are
arising from the technology's application. Disputes in divorce are the most

Modern Criminal Procedure/Basic Criminal Procedure/Advanced Criminal Procedure
Yale Kamisar 2005-08 With judicious selection and editing of cases and an
intelligent use of literature, Criminal Procedure supplements Modern Criminal
Procedure, Basic Criminal Procedure, and Advanced Criminal Procedure. For many
years the Kamisar/LaFave/Israel teaching materials have dominated the field, the
outstanding work of three nationally recognized authorities on the subject. The
addition of Professor King as an author has only heightened the prestige of the
text.
Law Books Published 1981
Mastering Trial Advocacy CHARLES H. ROSE. ROSE III (LAURA.) 2020-01-29 Mastering
Trial Advocacy: Cases, Problems & Exercises provides the ultimate training package
for students in a trial advocacy course. The most important rule in trial work
comes down to a simple mantra: practice like you play. Accordingly, this text
provides you with a range of problems and issues that are scalable and adaptable
to advocates of every skill level. Whether the class focuses on introducing
students to the world of advocacy, or serves as a deep dive into the nuances of
persuasion, this problem book serves as an excellent resource for teaching
evidentiary and procedural law and preparing students for whatever lies ahead in
the courtroom.
Bowker's Law Books and Serials in Print 1998
The Irving Younger Collection Irving Younger 2010 Irving Younger was a legend. His
unparalleled wisdom and insight were honed by experience on both sides of the
bench, as a law professor and as a prolific legal commentator and educator. This
collection from the ABA Section of Litigation is compiled from the Professional
Education Group's recordings of Professor Younger's classic continuing legal
education programs. Timeless and relevant, this anthology teaches and entertains a
new generation of lawyers.
Searching the Law, 3d Edition Frank Bae 2021-12-13
Materials in Trial Advocacy Thomas A. Mauet 1987 Offering updated problems that
parallel the stages of a trial, as well as sample case files that reflect both
bench and jury trials, this text has proven indispensable for preparing thousands
of lawyers for their day in court. Retaining the outstanding authority and
fundamental elements crucial to its success, Materials in Trial Advocacy, Sixth
Edition, presents: Trial techniques organized according to the essentials, the
process of developing trial strategy, and complete trials, Civil and criminal
problems of graduating complexity integrated into each chapter, Materials based on
actual cases from the authors' experiences as trial lawyers and judges, 12 sample
case files in the final chapter, Updated text featuring new cases and problems.
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common, but this technology impacts the law in other areas, including personal
injury, insurance, criminal law, and estate planning. Drawing from multiple legal
sources, this book presents complex information in a direct, balanced and fair
manner. It includes glossary, sample forms and checklists, and bibliography.
The Art of Cross-examination Francis Lewis Wellman 1983
Learning Criminal Procedure Ric Simmons 2019-08-21 Learning Criminal Procedure:
Investigations teaches students the law that governs the investigation of criminal
cases. The book presents the legal rules directly in plain language. Each topic
includes a clear, straightforward description of the binding legal rules,
illustrations of how the rules are applied using examples and summaries of cases,
and longer excerpts of the leading Supreme Court cases. The book highlights
evolving or ambiguous areas of the law, and provides scores of review questions so
that students can test their mastery of each issue. The book's authors build on
their combined decades of practical experience to explain the law in plain
language and explore the policy justifications behind the rules.
Closely Held Business Organizations Robert A. Ragazzo 2006
Rational Suicide, Irrational Laws Susan Stefan 2016-02-25 When should we try to
prevent suicide? Should it be facilitated for some people, in some circumstances?
For the last forty years, law and policy on suicide have followed two separate and
distinct tracks: laws aimed at preventing suicide and, increasingly, laws aimed at
facilitating it. In Rational Suicide, Irrational Laws legal scholar Susan Stefan
argues that these laws co-exist because they are based on two radically disparate
conceptions of the would-be suicide. This is the first book that unifies policies
and laws, including constitutional law, criminal law, malpractice law, and civil
commitment law, toward people who want to end their lives. Based on the author's
expert understanding of mental health and legal systems, analysis of related
national and international laws and policy, and surveys and interviews with more
than 300 suicide-attempt survivors, doctors, lawyers, and mental health
professionals, Rational Suicide, Irrational Laws exposes the counterproductive
nature of current policies and laws about suicide. Stefan proposes and defends
specific reforms, including increased protection of mental health professionals
from liability, increased protection of suicidal people from coercive
interventions, reframing medical involvement in assisted suicide, and focusing on
approaches to suicidal people that help them rather than assuming suicidality is
always a symptom of mental illness. Stefan compares policies and laws in different
states in the U.S. and examines the policies and laws of other countries in
Europe, Asia, and the Americas, including the 2015 legalization of assisted
suicide in Canada. The book includes model statutes, seven in-depth studies of
people whose cases presented profound ethical, legal, and policy dilemmas, and
over a thousand cases interpreting rights and responsibilities relating to
suicide, especially in the area of psychiatric malpractice.
Fundamental Pretrial Advocacy Charles H. Rose, III 2012 This text is designed to
assist students in identifying, developing and mastering the fundamental skills
necessary to fully represent a client through out all stages of the pretrial
process. The 2nd Edition of Fundamental Pretrial Advocacy focuses on teaching the
skill, law and art of pretrial advocacy through the lens of civil practice. It
covers all of the activities associated with representing clients during the
pretrial stages of litigation. The relevant rules of Civil Procedure and
Professional Conduct come alive when discussed in the context of what practicing
attorneys must do during this stage of representing clients. Fully updated with
all recent rule changes, the 2nd edition delves deeper into the process, with
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additional materials covering discovery, interrogatories, and electronically
stored information. It is an excellent stand alone course book for pretrial
litigation courses, and an excellent secondary source for civil procedure courses.
This text teaches the law in the context of representing clients - utilizing the
best methods of 21st century legal instruction.
Evidence Simulations Fred Galves 2017-12-28 This volume is designed to enable the
professor to incorporate in-class simulation exercises in a podium Evidence
course. Its eleven chapters take the students through each major area of Evidence
law and give the students an opportunity to engage in pretrial evidentiary
planning, arguments on evidentiary issues, and trial segments. All the exercises
are based on two straightforward case files, one civil and one criminal. In some
exercises, the students play the attorney roles. In other cases, the students view
videotaped trial segments, pose objections, and make arguments either in favor of
or in opposition to the objection. Each chapter begins with a set of "points to
remember" to help the students develop basic trial advocacy skills at the same
time they are enhancing their understanding of Evidence law. The Teacher's Manual
describes in detail how the exercises can be integrated into a traditional podium
course. For example, the manual includes suggestions for setting up the room,
assigning roles, and providing the students with feedback. An alternative version
of the volume contains expanded case files for use in a course in which Evidence
and Trial Advocacy are taught simultaneously.
Current Publications in Legal and Related Fields 1970
Thinking Like a Lawyer Frederick Schauer 2009-04-27 This primer on legal reasoning
is aimed at law students and upper-level undergraduates. But it is also an
original exposition of basic legal concepts that scholars and lawyers will find
stimulating. It covers such topics as rules, precedent, authority, analogical
reasoning, the common law, statutory interpretation, legal realism, judicial
opinions, legal facts, and burden of proof.
'American Book Publishing Record' Cumulative R. R. Bowker LLC 1978
American Book Publishing Record 1979
The Persuasive Edge Richard J. Crawford 2006 This straight-forward discussion
combines the best academic conclusions from the psychology of human persuasion and
decision-making with the practical knowledge acquired from litigation throughout
the United States, to offer you a more purposeful and practical approach to
improving your influence and advocacy. The authors? extensive experience as trial
consultants has given them the opportunity to test modern persuasion techniques
and research by working inside jury trials and conducting interviews with
thousands of real and mock jurors in a wide variety of civil and criminal cases
and training opportunities. This wealth of experience and unique perspective will
assist you in creating a persuasive strategy for all aspects of legal practice but
especially within the jury trial. This book is not an abstract discussion of
communication and persuasion theory, but a reference work designed to offer you
practical and concrete techniques for improving your persuasive communication
skills.
The Yale Biographical Dictionary of American Law Roger K. Newman 2009-01-01 This
book is the first to gather in a single volume concise biographies of the most
eminent men and women in the history of American law. Encompassing a wide range of
individuals who have devised, replenished, expounded, and explained law, The Yale
Biographical Dictionary of American Law presents succinct and lively entries
devoted to more than 700 subjects selected for their significant and lasting
influence on American law. Casting a wide net, editor Roger K. Newman includes
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individuals from around the country, from colonial times to the present,
encompassing the spectrum of ideologies from left-wing to right, and including a
diversity of racial, ethnic, and religious groups. Entries are devoted to the
living and dead, the famous and infamous, many who upheld the law and some who
broke it. Supreme Court justices, private practice lawyers, presidents,
professors, journalists, philosophers, novelists, prosecutors, and others--the
individuals in the volume are as diverse as the nation itself. Entries written by
close to 600 expert contributors outline basic biographical facts on their
subjects, offer well-chosen anecdotes and incidents to reveal accomplishments, and
include brief bibliographies. Readers will turn to this dictionary as an
authoritative and useful resource, but they will also discover a volume that
delights and entertains. Listed in The Yale Biographical Dictionary of American
Law: John Ashcroft Robert H. Bork Bill Clinton Ruth Bader Ginsburg Patrick Henry
J. Edgar Hoover James Madison Thurgood Marshall Sandra Day O'Connor Janet Reno
Franklin D. Roosevelt Julius and Ethel Rosenberg John T. Scopes O. J. Simpson
Alexis de Tocqueville Scott Turow And more than 700 others
Winning at Trial D. Shane Read 2007-06-11 Chosen the best book from over 300
entries, Winning at Trial has been singled out by the Association of Continuing
Legal Education (ACLEA) for its clarity and innovative teaching methods. Winning
at Trial by Shane Read is the only book that teaches trial skills by analyzing
video and transcripts of actual trials. It is also the only book that reveals the
secrets of jury decision-making through the use of video in collaboration with one
of the nation's foremost jury consultants, DecisionQuest. This innovative book is
being used by law schools throughout the country for both their introductory and
advanced trial advocacy classes, as well as by law firms for their training
programs. The author, a seasoned trial lawyer and professor, has carefully
selected video and transcripts from actual trials (4 hours of video on two DVDs)
that show lawyers demonstrating both great and terrible skills in the courtroom which teach trial techniques and strategy in an interesting and memorable way.
Evidence Pavel Wonsowicz 2012 This casebook is designed to engage students with a
wide range of learning styles and to explore evidence law from the eyes of an
advocate. Through a problem-centered approach that focuses on the gray areas of
the Federal Rules of Evidence, students will develop a heightened sensitivity to
factual and legal arguments that govern the admissibility of evidence. This focus
on legal argumentation allows students to actively cultivate an understanding of
the legal doctrine behind the Federal Rules of Evidence as well as the role that
facts and narrative play in legal reasoning. Exercises, visual aids, and video
supplements in each chapter allow students to assess their learning.A single
thread that runs through the book is video and case materials surrounding a North
Carolina murder trial, State v. Peterson. The trial was memorialized in an awardwinning documentary, The Staircase, directed by Jean-Xavier de Lestrade. The
casebook follows the trial, including the strategies undertaken by counsel and the
battles over evidentiary issues that shaped both sides' narratives in the trial.
Video excerpts will be provided to the instructor to add a further dimension to
student learning and to reach a broad array of learning styles.The Teacher's
Manual will include pedagogical analysis, visual aids related to the text,
questions and exercises designed to be used in or out of class, and video excerpts
from The Staircase.This book is part of the Context and Practice Series, edited by
Michael Hunter Schwartz, Professor of Law & Associate Dean for Faculty and
Academic Development, Washburn University School of Law.
Effective Lawyering Austen L. Parrish 2007 Effective Lawyering concisely describes
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useful, yet often neglected, writing techniques. The book has pithy discussions
of: (1) ways to avoid recurring, yet frequently overlooked, writing problems; (2)
sensible approaches to writing common legal documents; and (3) methods for
preparing an oral argument. In addition, it provides the reader with a series of
checklists to turn to when undertaking a writing project or preparing for oral
argument. This book is for law students and practitioners who want to be refreshed
on the fundamentals of effective lawyering: fundamentals that they likely learned
the first year of law school, but perhaps have forgotten.
Evidence Under the Rules Christopher B. Mueller 2018-11-12 Buy a new version of
this Connected Casebook and receive access to the online e-book, practice
questions from your favorite study aids, and an outline tool on CasebookConnect,
the all in one learning solution for law school students. CasebookConnect offers
you what you need most to be successful in your law school classes—portability,
meaningful feedback, and greater efficiency. Evidence Under the Rules: Text,
Cases, and Problems is one of the most widely-adopted Evidence casebooks ever
published. Structured around the Federal Rules of Evidence, the book contains
carefully edited cases and secondary materials, as well as numerous problems that
allow students to apply concepts during classroom exercises or on their own. Text
boxes provide interesting background on select cases and additional perspectives
on key issues. The Ninth Edition has been updated to include the most recent
Evidence cases and developments, as well as insights into recent and pending
amendments to the Federal Rules. It has been streamlined by shortening or
eliminating some notes, making it even more user-friendly. It contains
applications of evidence law to factual scenarios that students are likely to find
particularly interesting. New to the Ninth Edition: Discussion of recent
influential cases, including the Supreme Court’s decisions in Ohio v. Clark and
Pena-Rodriguez v. Colorado, as well as the most contemporary federal circuit and
trial court decisions New problems exploring issues on Rule 404(b) evidence, Rule
410 protections for plea bargaining statements, the Rule 606(b) ban on postverdict
juror testimony, demonstrative aids, and attorney-client privilege New
Comment/Perspective boxes on issues of “corporate character evidence” and the use
of handwriting experts to authenticate writings after Daubert Discussion of recent
amendments to the Federal Rules, such as the amendment to the Rule 803(16) Ancient
Documents hearsay exception, as well as discussion of the pending proposal to
amend the Rule 807 Residual exception to the hearsay rule Professors and students
will benefit from: Introductory text that provides a foundation for understanding
the cases and materials that follow Numerous problems that treat cutting-edge
issues, allowing students to apply important concepts to contemporary evidentiary
problems Guidance for answering Note questions to assist students in understanding
how to approach nuanced evidentiary questions “Comment/Perspective” text boxes
that provide broader perspectives to aid in understanding doctrine CasebookConnect
features: ONLINE E-BOOK Law school comes with a lot of reading, so access your
enhanced e-book anytime, anywhere to keep up with your coursework. Highlight, take
notes in the margins, and search the full text to quickly find coverage of legal
topics. PRACTICE QUESTIONS Quiz yourself before class and prep for your exam in
the Study Center. Practice questions from Examples & Explanations, Emanuel Law
Outlines, Emanuel Law in a Flash flashcards, and other best-selling study aid
series help you study for exams while tracking your strengths and weaknesses to
help optimize your study time. OUTLINE TOOL Most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in your law school classes.
The Outline Tool automatically populates your notes and highlights from the e-book
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into an editable format to accelerate your outline creation and increase study
time later in the semester. The purchase of this Kindle edition does not entitle
you to receive access to the online e-book, practice questions from your favorite
study aids, and outline tool available through CasebookConnect.
Law Books in Print: Author J. Myron Jacobstein 1976
Case Files for Basic Trial Advocacy Harry M. Caldwell 2017-06-16 The second
edition of these case files include a variety of civil and criminal fact patterns
that provide students the opportunity to try their hand at opening statements and
closing arguments, as well as at direct and cross-examinations. The case files
also provide opportunities for pretrial motion exercises and jury selection
exercises. There is a companion text book entitled The Art & Science of Trial
Advocacy by the same group of authors. These case files are a manageable length
for weekly or bi-weekly assignments. These case files also include online videos
demonstrating all stages of trial advocacy and an extensive teacher's manual with
illustrations and examples. The following case files are included: United States
of America v. William Stevens (criminal case alleging bank robbery); Jeffrey Kent
v. Bonds Rentals(civil case alleging failure to warn); State of Golden v. Steven
MacNamara (criminal case alleging domestic violence); James Price v. GEM
Corporation (civil case alleging unlawful termination); Rusty Maxell v. Terry
Chester (civil case alleging breach of contract); State of Golden v. Sunny
Grifford (criminal case alleging DUI and hit and run); Sam Spencer v. Teresa More
(civil case alleging negligent entrustment); Nicole Gail v. Peter Novak (civil
case alleging undue use of force); Cameron Hillman v. Mutual Life Insurance
Company (civil case alleging failure to pay insurance proceeds); State of Golden
v. Richard Buck (criminal case alleging murder); William Striver and Frances Gomez
v. Rancho Fire Department (civil case alleging unfair employment practices); State
of Golden v. Jake Chambers (criminal case alleging sexual assault); and Sandra
Mountain v. Tyler County Sheriff's Department, et al. (civil case involving
wrongful death).
Law Books in Print: Subject J. Myron Jacobstein 1971
Who's Who in American Law Marquis Who's Who, Inc 2001
Strategies and Techniques of Law School Teaching Howard E. Katz 2009 Strategies
and Techniques of Law School Teaching is intended to help you, as a new law
teacher, prepare for your first semesters in the classroom. It begins at the
preliminary stages of planning a new course and takes you all the way to writing
and grading your final exam. Authors Katz and O'Neill offer experience and insight
to the tasks of coming up with teaching objectives, choosing your book, crafting
your syllabus, and creating a classroom atmosphere that is conducive to learning.
The day-to-day teaching techniques in this primer for new (and not so new)
professors will prepare you to successfully field students' questions, teach legal
analysis to first-year students, and make the most of today's pedagogy and
technology to support your teaching.
Commercial Transactions, Secured Financing Raymond T. Nimmer 1992
Handbook on Secured Transactions Under the Uniform Commercial Code Ray D. Henson
1979 Brief History of the Uniform Commercial Code; The Security Agreement;
Perfection; priorities; Proceeds; Rights of Lien Creditors, Including the Trustee
in Bankruptcy; Fixtures; Multistate Transactions; Default; A Simple Security
Agreement: Form and Content.
Texas Bar Journal 1977
Point Made Ross Guberman 2014-03-06 With Point Made, legal writing expert, Ross
Guberman, throws a life preserver to attorneys, who are under more pressure than
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ever to produce compelling prose. What is the strongest opening for a motion or
brief? How to draft winning headings? How to tell a persuasive story when the
record is dry and dense? The answers are "more science than art," says Guberman,
who has analyzed stellar arguments by distinguished attorneys to develop step-bystep instructions for achieving the results you want. The author takes an
empirical approach, drawing heavily on the writings of the nation's 50 most
influential lawyers, including Barack Obama, John Roberts, Elena Kagan, Ted Olson,
and David Boies. Their strategies, demystified and broken down into specific,
learnable techniques, become a detailed writing guide full of practical models. In
FCC v. Fox, for example, Kathleen Sullivan conjures the potentially dangerous,
unintended consequences of finding for the other side (the "Why Should I Care?"
technique). Arguing against allowing the FCC to continue fining broadcasters that
let the "F-word" slip out, she highlights the chilling effect these fines have on
America's radio and TV stations, "discouraging live programming altogether, with
attendant loss to valuable and vibrant programming that has long been part of
American culture." Each chapter of Point Made focuses on a typically tough
challenge, providing a strategic roadmap and practical tips along with annotated
examples of how prominent attorneys have resolved that challenge in varied trial
and appellate briefs. Short examples and explanations with engaging titles--"Brass
Tacks," "Talk to Yourself," "Russian Doll"--deliver weighty materials with a light
tone, making the guidelines easy to remember and apply. In addition to all-new
examples from the original 50 advocates, this Second Edition introduces eight new
superstar lawyers from Solicitor General Don Verrilli, Deanne Maynard, Larry
Robbins, and Lisa Blatt to Joshua Rosencranz, Texas Senator Ted Cruz, Judy Clarke,
and Sri Srinvasan, now a D.C. Circuit Judge. Ross Guberman also provides
provocative new examples from the Affordable Care Act wars, the same-sex marriage
fight, and many other recent high-profile cases. Considerably more commentary on
the examples is included, along with dozens of style and grammar tips interspersed
throughout. Also, for those who seek to improve their advocacy skills and for
those who simply need a step-by-step guide to making a good brief better, the book
concludes with an all-new set of 50 writing challenges corresponding to the 50
techniques.
Law Books in Print: Publishers lists J. Myron Jacobstein 1976
Principles of Appellate Advocacy Daniel P. Selmi 2014-10-30 Written by acclaimed
appellate lawyer and professor Daniel Selm Principles of Appellate Advocacy
concentrates exclusively on a few rules and principles that are essential to
writing clear appellate briefs and oral arguments. Designed for students preparing
their first appellate arguments, as well as those who struggle with the writing
process, this concise, student-friendly text helps students identify core
principles at issue, frame their arguments from an appellate judge's perspective,
and write clear, compelling briefs and oral arguments. Features: Written by a
highly experienced appellate lawyer who has briefed more than 35 appellate cases
involving environmental and land use law, and argued over 20 of those in the
appellate courts, including three in the California Supreme Court. Focuses on the
core skills in appellate advocacy: brief writing and oral argument. Concise
treatment that focuses on a few essential rules, allowing students to focus on
core principles. Teaches students how to derive, rather than just state, essential
principles . Emphasis is on helping students learn to identify the issue that must
be resolved before developing a written or oral argument that responds to that
issue. "Thinking like a judge" is a unifying theme--students are consistently
challenged to put themselves in the appellate judge's shoes throughout the text.
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Separates the writing process from the analytic process, guiding students through
the dual process of writing a brief while confronting difficult questions about
the substance of the law by first creating an outline and then going on to the
actual writing. Includes a DVD featuring real judges presenting do's and don'ts
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for appellate argument.
Recording for the Blind & Dyslexic, ... Catalog of Books Recording for the Blind &
Dyslexic 1996
The Art & Science of Trial Advocacy L. Timothy Perrin 2011-01-01
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